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17 January 2022 

 

Dear Families  

As part of the academy’s continued dialogue around support on the forthcoming exams, I would like to 
take this opportunity to remind parents and families that external examinations will be taking place this 
year for the first time since 2019, these examinations will as normal be happening from January 2022 till 
the end of June 2022.   

Students will be given personal exam timetables and will be made aware of examination dates well in-
advance of the actual exams. We shall also ensure that the full exam timetable is available online via the 
school website.  This information along with practise mock exams undertaken exactly as they would be in 
the real exam should ensure that your child is well prepared as they can be for the upcoming exam season.  

However, these exams are now extremely expensive for the Academy, costing on average £40 per entry 
per subject for a GCSE and around £100 for an A level subject.  We therefore expect full student 
attendance to all examinations and will be expecting parents to reimburse the academy where students 
miss exams without a valid reason.   

We continue to work with you on ensuring that your child/ern gain the best possible results in the coming 
year and if you do have any questions on the examination process or how best you can support your child 
in the coming months, please contact Mr Crow Head of Year 11. 

Yours faithfully 

 

R Gladwin 
Deputy Headteacher 
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